
To receive a utlities report and consider any actions and asssocaited expenditure 

The below table displays the utility cost from March to July 2024.  The period selected 
covers with and without Trackside Café in operation. 

The table displays a month on month increase to the utilities due to the volume of usage 
now the café is in operation. 

It has come to light that SWW are not charging Saltash TC for water usage.  Funds have 
been budgeted over the years to cover the cost.  The Finance Officer has been instructed 
to contact SWW to arrange a bill to be produced from the day Saltash TC took over the 
building. 

Members are asked to consider the figures presented and how they wish to proceed.  



 

End of Report 

Town Clerk/RFO 


